
Kalama City Council 

2015 Proposed Property Tax Levy, 

Water/Sewer Rate Increases, 

& 2015 Revenue Public Hearing 

   November 5, 2014 @ 7:00 pm 
 

 

The Kalama City Council will hold a public Hearing to 

review the revenue needs of the City for 2015 including the ad 

valorem tax levy for 2015, Increases to Water & Sewer Rates 

and proposed increases to business license fees, building permit 

fees, and other fees of the city on Wednesday, November 5, 

2014 at 7:00 pm in the City Council Chambers located at 320 N 

First Street.  The public is invited and encouraged to attend 

and comment.  Information is available at City Hall during 

business hours or on the City website at 

www.cityofkalama.com. 
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